
 
 

EOL-240154 

 

 
Product Obsolescence Notification 

 
 

Issue Date: Nov 8, 2021 

 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
Broadcom regrets to announce the immediate obsolescence of the following products, as Broadcom’s 
wafer supplier is discontinuing the manufacture of wafers for these products. Broadcom will not be 
able to accept any new orders under the obsoleted part numbers. 

 
 

Broadcom Part 
Numbers 

Description 
Suggested 

Replacement 

BCM57761B0KMLG 
 

Gb-Ethernet cntrlr+ASF, jumbo 
frame+EEE 

BCM5720A0KFBG 

BCM57781B0KML1G Gigabit Ethernet controller with EEE BCM5720A0KFBG 

BCM57781B0KMLG Gigabit Ethernet controller with EEE BCM5720A0KFBG 

BCM5722KFB1G Integrated GbE Controller BCM5720A0KFBG 

 
 
Please contact your Broadcom Sales Representative for questions or concerns. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support requirements.  
Please return any response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 
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